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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 30th NOVEMBER 2010 
 

Question 
 
Will the Minister be proposing that the school bus service be more fully integrated with the 
scheduled service given the call for more public transport at peak times? 
 
 
Answer 
 
While some limited integration of services has already taken place, the review of bus networks I 
have instigated is expected to identify a number of areas in the island that will be better served by 
redeploying buses that currently operate school journeys only onto revised routes which cater for 
both pupils and commuters during the morning peak period. This will allow for the bus service to 
be better integrated with the scheduled service at peak times. 
 


